
 
 

 
 

SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 
AUSTRALIAN CRIME COMMISSION 

Question No. 42 

Senator Barnett asked the following question at the hearing on 23 February 2009: 

Provide details on the impact, if any, of the movement of outlaw motorcycle gangs across states 
following the recent introduction of the South Australian legislation to outlaw motorcycle gangs. 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

It is too early to make authoritative judgements regarding the movements of outlaw motorcycle 
gangs (OMCGs) across states following the recent introduction of the South Australian legislation.  
The ACC is aware of some indicators of adjustment to OMCG modus operandi, but there is 
insufficient data to assess the longer term implications.  
 

  
 


